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Ferris’s HVACR Program Expands Its Advisory Board  

   

Ferris’s Advisory Board has added two new advisory board members. They are Doug 

Milholin, a Sales Representative from Johnstone Supply based in Grand Rapids, MI, and 

Don Steeby, instructor in HVACR from Grand Rapids Community College, also in 

Grand Rapids, MI.  The HVACR department welcomes their input and looks forward to a 

long term working relationship. 

 


